Date: 2/25/2018

Attendees: Dina Cutting, Charles Smith, Denett Guerin, Steve Small, Luke Prince

6:05 PM meeting started

Ski Program: No major issues. Ended a week before winter break (no weather related cancelations this year)

Discussed increasing from 6 to 7 weeks for skiing for next year.

Kindergarten skiing program which was new this year: Some complaints about the fee. Parents are primarily the coaches plus they don't use the bus since they are only ½ day. Steve feels they may be they would be better managing on their own.

Baseball sign up to start 3/1.

Majors: M/W/F/Sa

Minors: T/TH/Sa

C-Minors: T/TH

K-1: MW

Steve busy scheduling games.

Tom Carlson let Steve know he would be open to sharing his knowledge and passion of baseball through clinics

Brief discussion about Basketball that went really smoothly this year. Thank you coaches and commissioner.

Talked about helping to support last day celebrations teams have and thanking coaches.

Boat Racks

1 per family

Encourage only frequent users.

See how many apply and don't get it and then continue discussion if more racks are needed

Luke will Ask Karen Keene about AED first aide training for Recreation coaches.

Thanked Charles Smith for his service on the board and as a Selectman for the town.

Luke raised a question of having a survey at the end of the year for coaches, commissioners, and parents. Thinking of ways to get more feedback from public.

Meeting ended 6:40